
Crystal Lake Elementary March 2022 

 

 

School News 

 

Principal’s Corner:  

Crystal Lake Elementary Parents, 
 
It is hard to believe that March is already here. It won’t be long before the warm 
weather arrives and Spring begins!  
 
If you are interested in meeting with your child’s teacher for a spring parent-teacher 
conference, please reach out directly to the classroom teacher and then meet with 
them prior to March 25. The spring conference is a great opportunity to discuss your 
child’s progress in school.  
 
As you are aware, home-school communication is an important factor in your child’s 
success in school. There is a link below that will take you to a survey about the new 
report cards. Please consider providing us with your feedback so we can serve you 
better. Visit the benzieschools.net or consider attending a PTC to learn more about 
the many exciting things planned for the remainder of this school year.  
 
The information contained in this newsletter as well as in our more regular 
communication, the CLUE, all serve as valuable resources to keep you updated on 
important information about your child’s school experience. However, whenever 
questions or concerns arise, please reach out to me at 231.882.4641 or 
graetzs@benzieschools.net. 
 
Steve Graetz, Principal 
 

graetzs@benzieschools.net or 231.882.4641. 

 

Upcoming Dates 

3/16  Spring Pictures- Only students who return forms will get their pictures taken 

3/18  Beach Themed Lunch 

3/25  Early Dismissal Day @ 11:50 

3/28 through 4/1  SPRING BREAK       ***See you on April 4, 2022!*** 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 OFFICE INFORMATION 

Crystal Lake Elementary Office: 

231-882-4641        Bishopl@benzieschools.net  

Office Hours are 8:30 am to 4:30 pm. 

Students may not be dropped off until 8:45 am. 

Cars may line up for pick up after 3:45pm.  

 

 

Important Links:  

Swim Lessons at Crystal Mountain 

Most Recent Covid Quarantine Guidelines 

Ok2say  

School Menu  

Vaccine Info for 5-11 year olds 

Purchasing Husky Gear Online 

District Calendar 

Standards Report Cards Parent Feedback 

PTC CORNER 

Our PTC meets the following dates at 4:15 pm 

in the library: 

March 15th 

April 19th 

May 17th 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Crystal Lake Ele. 

April 12, 2022 

231.882.4641 

WANTED:  T-SHIRTS! 

Mrs. Bradford’s Life Skills class at the 

High School is working on a PRIDE Project. Her 

class is looking at showing Benzie Pride through t-

shirts over the years. They plan to create multiple 

displays throughout the school with collected t-

shirts. One major display will be a quilt made from 

t-shirts which will be displayed in the HS/MS. If they 

can collect t-shirts from all three elementary 

buildings, they would love to make one for each 

building as well. So, if you have any old Benzie OR 

Crystal Lake t-shirts that you can donate to the 

project, Mrs. Bradford’s class would greatly 

appreciate it. Please drop them off at any building’s 

office.   Thank you!    

                                                        

WEAR YOUR RED 

New this year…all 

students kindergarten 

through 12th grade that 

wear their Benzie Red 

to home games will get 

free admission!   

 

 

POPCORN POPPERS 

NEEDED! 

The PTC needs some 

volunteers for popcorn.  

Contact: benzieclptc@gmail.com 


